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The New "Overtime Rule" and Dealerships: Will Your Pay
Practices Be Compliant?

Event

GoToWebinar

10.10.19


1:00 p.m. - 2:00 p.m. EST

Please join Fisher Phillips Partners Tillman Coffey and Matt Simpson as they host a webinar entitled

"The New "Overtime Rule" and Dealerships: Will Your Pay Practices Be Compliant?"

Attend this webinar to get a better understanding of how the revised FLSA regulations will affect

your dealerships’ pay practices and for information to help you assess your overall compliance.

This webinar will cover:

The changes to the regulations

The job positions affected

The impact on other dealership exemptions

Overall compliance issues

Register

For any questions contact Sidra Trajcevska at strajcevska@fisherphillips.com.

**This program is HRCI and SHRM approved.
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